
WE SUPPORT QUALIFIED, SAFE INSTALLATION OF 
BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEMS
Safe installation of battery energy storage systems by qualified electrical contractors 
and electricians is key to protecting public safety. The Contractors State License Board 
should clarify regulations and require the expertise of a C-10 electrical contractors’ 
licensee to safely install and maintain battery energy storage systems.
 

YES, YOU MAY LIST ME/MY ORGANIZATION ON THE SUPPORT LETTER TO THE CONTRACTORS 
STATE LICENSE BOARD REQUESTING CLARIFYING REGULATIONS TO REQUIRE THAT ONLY 
SPECIALTY CONTRACTORS HOLDING A C-10 ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS LICENSE MAY INSTALL 
BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEMS. 

Please select a category: 	 o Organization        o Individual        o Elected Official        

Please complete the following information:

Company or Organization Name

Name 									         Title/Occupation

Street address

City	      						      State			   Zip		  County		

Phone number                              						     Fax number

E-mail Address 

Signature 			                                                                         Date

         Email or fax this form to: gfloresrosas@bcfpublicaffairs.com or 916-442-3510 (fax)

SafeEnergyStorage.com
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